
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           10 November 2017 11:49
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Alan Churchill
 
Follow Up Flag:                      Follow up
Flag Status:                              Flagged
 
Name: Alan
Surname: Churchill
Email: 
Postal Address: 
 
 
Message:
I am complaining justifying about the grossly unfair Ireland 2040 plans neglect of Drogheda.  This is a
disgrace to the all who live here.  Drogheda demands to be included fairly and is not invisible!
 
--
This e-mail was sent from a contact form on National Planning Framework (http://npf.ie)
 

http://npf.ie/

